WELDA RURAL HIGH SCHOOL

CLASSA

Education for Citizenship
LEE CORDER, PRINCIPAL
WELDA, KANSAS
May 17, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Our seniors desire that I write to you expressing their gratitude for the splendid address and the fine visit they had with you while in Welda last Thursday night at their commencement.

The seniors as well as the parents and patrons of the district are very happy over the occasion.

Again, allow me to thank you for taking time out of your busy life to do this favor for us.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Corder, Prin.